Coronado Hills/Creekside Neighborhood Association General Meeting
April 20, 2021

Board members present:
Branston Cyphers, President
Cheryl Thompson, Vice President
Catherine Wusterhausen, Secretary
David Risher, Treasurer

Meeting held remotely via Zoom to comply with public health recommendations for the control of the COVID-19 pandemic.

8 people were present, including board members.

Meeting called to order by the President at 6:31 PM.

Introduction of attendees.

April minutes read and approved as read.

Treasurer's report approved.

Committee reports
· Safety committee: 
· Discussion of theft in the neighborhood.
· Working to address issue with people camping in vacant lot.
· The police DR visited to survey the traffic situation, but did not report any serious speed violations.

· Welcoming committee:
· The committee distributed 10 welcome packets.
· The committee is planning the next distribution for June.

· Special events committee:
· Discussion of possible future events. 
· Previous surveys of neighbors indicated that the preferred time for a block party is between 5pm and 8pm on a Saturday in the last week of May or the first week of June.
· There will be a Mother’s Day car parade.
· New Business
· Discussion of the current status of the city’s effort to revise the land development code.
· Discussion of possible revisions to the Association’s mission statement.
· The townhouse project on Creekside is under new ownership.


Meeting adjourned at 7:49PM.
